friends

of Monkﬁel_d’ Park

Christmas Crafternoon and Santa’s Grotto - Monday 16th December 3.00 — 5.00pm
Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we are holding our annual Christmas Crafternoon on Monday 16" December from
3.00pm till 5.00pm, in the school’s Main Hall! We are planning a fun packed afternoon of festive
crafting for everyone to enjoy, including:

Decorating gingerbread men

Designing tree ornaments

Snow globe making

Create your own paper Christmas wreath

Make animal friendly Reindeer food to sprinkle outside on Christmas Eve
...and several more!

The Crafternoon will begin at 3pm, allowing a staggered entry according to end of the usual school
day (3pm for pre-school children, 3.15pm for children in Reception and KS1, and 3.30pm for KS2
children).

Crafting activities will be individually priced, with prices varying from 50p to £2. The event will be
tokens only; token bundles are available to pre-order or alternatively can be bought on the day. To
pre-order your tokens, please visit our PTA Events page (www.pta-events.co.uk/fomp).

Alongside the Crafternoon, we are very excited to be running our very popular Santa’s Grotto,
which will be open on the 16th from 3.30-5.00pm. Tickets for the Grotto are £2.50 per child.
Children will go in to see Santa in groups, and each child will receive a gift. To book a time for the
Santa’s Grotto please go to our PTA Events page (www.pta-events.co.uk/fomp). Slots for the
Grotto are limited, so please book your slot early to avoid disappointment. Please arrive for your
booked slot 10 minutes early.

While these events will require parents to supervise their children at all times, as always, we need
as much help and support as possible to make it a great day and raise lots of money for the school.
We would appreciate help setting up or packing away, help in the Grotto and we need volunteers
to run individual activity tables, to ensure all children who wish to take part in a crafting activity
may do so. If you can offer half an hour/hour or longer of your time then please let us know either
by sending us an email at friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com or via our Facebook page. We will
then be in touch.

Many thanks.

The Friends of Monkfield Park Primary School
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